Sub: Notice of Board Meeting & Closure of Trading Window

Pursuant to Regulation 29 & 47 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that the next meeting of the Board of Directors of the
State Trading Corporation of India Limited will be held on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 to
inter-alia consider, approve and take on record the un-audited financial results (reviewed)
prepared on standalone basis for the quarter & half year ended September 30, 2018 and
other agenda matters.

Pursuant to this, the Company has decided to “Close Trading Window” under Code of
Internal Procedures and Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading in Securities of the State
Trading Corporation of India Limited from November 06, 2018 till the end of 48 hours after
the results are made public on November 13, 2018.

New Delhi (Pankaj Kumar)
Date: 31.10.2018 Company Secretary & Compliance Officer
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